
 
 

 
 
 

 
Novel Coronavirus – COVID-19 Update: 9 

 
Thank you for the overwhelming support you have shown us during our first week of off-campus 
(online) learning. Both on campus and off campus classes will continue to operate next week and 
we encourage you to continue to keep up to date with our communications. The last day of term 
will be Thursday 9 April. 
 
As regional travel restrictions increase and further restrictions on social gatherings are put in 
place it is important to keep connected. Our pastoral care team continue to contact students daily 
with messages of support and encouragement.  A range of resources are available through the 
quicklinks on our website. 
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